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Dates for your diary

DECEMBER
17th – Christmas raffle and last day of term

4th – Inset day
5th -  First day of term
10th – Plymouth Argyle football afterschool club starts  
13th – Basketball afterschool club starts
14th – Tag rugby afterschool club starts 

Please check our website and Facebook page for up to date information. Follow us on twitter @DrakePrimary 








 






Elf day  [image: C:\Users\fbywater\Desktop\download.jpg]

[bookmark: _GoBack]We so enjoyed seeing all the children dressed as elves as on Elf Day. This year, we raised an incredible £152.30 for The Alzheimer’s Society. Thank you to everyone for your donations and for supporting this wonderful charity; it is very much appreciated. 
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Tag rugby afterschool club

In the new year, we will be running a tag rugby afterschool club for Key Stage 2. The club will start on Friday 14th January and will run for 6 weeks. The cost of the club is £24. If your child would like a place, please contact the office for a consent letter. 








Plymouth Argyle afterschool football club for Years 1 and 2
 
Letters were sent out a couple of weeks ago regarding the upcoming afterschool club which starts on Monday 10th January 2022. The cost of the club is £24 and will run for 6 weeks. There are still a few places remaining, so if your child would like a place, please contact the office for a consent letter. 


Patriots basketball afterschool club for Key Stage 2

The Patriots basketball afterschool club will be restarting on Thursday 13th January for Key Stage 2. The club will run for 6 weeks and will cost £24. Consent letters will be sent out today. Places are limited, so return your consent form and payment as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 



Keyham Kicks – Christmas football session

On Wednesday 22nd, there is a football session taking place at Keyham Green Places from 1pm until 3pm. The session is being provided by Plymouth Argyle coaches in conjunction with the Premier League Kicks programme. All welcome, just turn up on the day and play!


Fit and Fed holiday clubs

Premier Education will be running a Christmas holiday club here at Drake Primary from Monday 20th – Thursday 23rd December from 9am until 4pm. For more information and to book, please visit https://www.plymouth.gov.uk/sportandleisure/fitandfed/fitandfedholidayclubs 



Cuppa with a copper

Devon and Cornwall Police would like to invite parents to a ‘cuppa with a copper’ on Monday 20th December at Keyham Green Places, Renown Street from 1pm -3pm. Our local officers would like to have a chat with residents to see what’s happening in the area and want to know what matters to you to see if they can help. 



Uniform

As you are aware, from January, we will be using the Plymouth Schoolwear shop on Mayflower Street, to sell our uniform. We do have some of our old stock left if you would like to buy anything at a slightly discounted price. Please contact Mrs. Bywater in the office to see what stock we have available.


We would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
See you all on Wednesday 5th January 2022
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